
 

PDC February Newsletter 
Recital/Picture Day: 

The 2019 Recital Peter Pan 
 will be held on  

Saturday, May 11th at  
The Putnam Middle School 

The Rehearsal days will be 
 Tuesday, May 7th, 

Wednesday, May 8th OR  
Thursday, May 9th at  

The Putnam Middle School 

Your child’s scheduled Dress 
Rehearsal time is MANDITORY 

in order to dance in the 
recital. 

 Picture Day will be held on 
Sunday, April 28th at  

The Putnam Dance Center 
 

** Please let us know ASAP if you have 
any conflicts on Picture Day or any of the 
Rehearsal dates.  We will try to schedule 

your dancer accordingly. 

 

Tuition: 
February Monthly  

payments are now due!  
 

To avoid the $20 LATE ASSESSMENT 
FEE, please make your payment by 

Friday, February 15th. 
 

 
Monday classes that were 

cancelled due to the ice storm 
on Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
will be made up on May 6th. 

Costumes 
Dancers have been trying on costumes 

as they arrive.  Exchanges are being 
made when necessary.   

We have noticed that the 
costumes are costing a little bit 
more than in the past, due to a 

price increase from the companies 
we get our costumes from.   

If your child’s costume(s) cost more 
than the $55 initial deposit, you will 
be notified as to that amount, and it 

will be applied to your account by  
February 28th, 2019.   

This will be due by March 10th.   
 

Costumes are non-refundable 
and non-returnable; however, 

they are exchangeable.  
We will start sending costumes home 
in March for those accounts that are 

 Paid in Full. 
 

 
With the cold weather here, only 

tight fitting knit sweaters, long sleeve 
t-neck shirts, or dance sweaters are 

acceptable.  Bulky sweaters, 
sweatshirts or jackets will not be 

allowed during dance class. 
 

Music: 
Recital music will be emailed to 

each class once it is finalized.  
Please be patient with us if you 
have only received some of your 

dancer’s music.  Some of the songs 
need to be adjusted and once that 
is complete and email will go out. 

 

Bad Weather Cancellation 
The PDC does not always close  

when school is closed.   
If classes are canceled due to inclement 
weather, a message will be left on the 
studio phone.  Classes may be held if 

the weather clears by the afternoon and 
driving conditions are safe.   

Classes missed can be made up. 
 

With the weather getting 
colder and for your 

dancers’ safety, please 
have them wait inside the 

dance studio when waiting 
to be picked up.   

 
 

Happy Birthday to… 
Julia Bianco 

Dakotah Bibeau 
Paislee Boulais 

Hannah Bourque 
Avery Dillon 

Kalynn Dombkowski 
Ruby Hope Dunning 

Chloe Faucherr 
Olivia Guilbeault 

Lily Malinow 
Kylie McArthur 

Amaya Mills 
Lily Mioduszewski 

Kaylee Roberts 
Maggie Salvas 
Olivia Sanchez 

Julia Tellier 
Eileen Walker 
Liliana Ward 

 
 

Please check out our website for other available classes at www.putnamdance.com 

http://www.putnamdance.com/


 

Reminder 
Please remember that we 

do not allow street shoes in 
the studios. 

 
Snacks/Water 

Waters and snacks are available at 
the studio for a dollar.   

All proceeds benefit The PDC 
Competition Team.   

Prepaid snack punch cards  
are available for $10 at  

the front desk.   
Anyone taking water from the 

fridge without paying for it at the 
time will have the fee charged to 

their account. 

 
Absent Policy 

Please CALL the studio directly  
when you or your child will be 

 absent from class. 
Do NOT Facebook the message   

Do NOT Text the Teacher or 
Annette 

The Desk Person needs to get 
 the message and that person will 

inform the teacher.  
Phone: (860) 963-7073  

- Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember: 
2018-2019 

April 15th – 20th – Closed 
(Vacation) 

April 28th – Picture Day  
at The Putnam Dance Center 

May 7th, 8th, 9th – Rehearsal Dates  
May 11th – Recital – Peter Pan 

 

Parking Lot 
Please drive slowly and 

carefully in the parking lot. 
Also, please follow the 

directional arrows painted 
on the pavement.   

 - Thank you! 
 

Arriving ON TIME  
It is also important that students 

arrive on time for class.   
The warm-up is the most 

important part of the class and 
some of the steps that are taught 

in the warm-up are used for 
recital routines, and we wouldn’t 

want the student to miss that. 
 

If a student withdraws from 
the Putnam Dance Center, 

 you must notify us by 
 phone: (860) 963-7073 or  

e-mail: annettehebard@att.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 

**Please write names or 
initials inside all shoes, 

outerwear and dancewear.**  

 

LOST & FOUND  
is located in the top right cubby.  
Belongings left behind after 90 

days are donated to charity.   
We don’t want you to lose your 

belongings! Please check to see if 
any of it is yours.  Thank you. 

 

The PDC Competition 
Team will be heading to  

Worcester, MA on  
February 22nd- 24th  

for the Hall of Fame 
competition! Please join 
us in wishing them the 

“Best of Luck”!! 
 

Thank You! 
A BIG thank you to all that 

helped make the Comedy Night 
fundraiser a huge success. We 
had a lot of fun and amazing 

raffles to give away!  
Also, thank you to all that 

donated raffle items and came 
out to support The PDC  

Competition Team. 
 
  
 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Please “LIKE” us on 
Facebook! 

The Putnam Dance Center 
Up to the minute updates like studio closures, 

studio events, fundraisers and more… 

 

 

 


